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Dear Mikhnova Tetiana, 
 
 

World Health Organization training on reprocessing  
 

The World Health Organization (WHO) Country Office in Ukraine presents its compliments to 
you. 

 

As it is outlined in the Biennial Collaborative Agreement (BCA) between the WHO Regional 
Office for Europe and the Government of Ukraine represented by the Ministry of Health for the 
biennium 2022–2023, WHO is committed to support reducing the incidence of infection including 
healthcare associated infections (HAI) through IPC strengthening, water, sanitation and hygiene 
(WASH) improvement. 
 

As a part of comprehensive efforts to strengthen IPC programs at facility level WHO conducted 
training on reprocessing of endoscopes for 2 healthcare facilities during 7-9 November 2023 
 

St. Paraskeva Medical Centre has one of the best examples of functional unit for endoscope 
reprocessing in the country. We would like to thank St. Paraskeva Medical Centre for providing 
access to reprocessing unit and high professionalism of the staff of St. Paraskeva Medical Centre 
demonstrated during WHO training. 

 

The World Health Organization Country Office in Ukraine avails itself of the opportunity to renew 
to you the assurances of its highest consideration and thank you for the collaboration in the best 
interests of health of Ukrainian people. 
  

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 

Dr Jarno Habicht 
WHO Representative and Head of the WHO Country Office in Ukraine  


